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MCK announces new 
Coordinator for Indian Day 

School Settlement  
  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 30, (Kentenhkó:wa/November 2020) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community 
that Louise Mayo has been hired as the new Coordinator for the 
Indian Day School Settlement efforts in Kahnawà:ke. 
  
While she began her position on November 23rd, she has spent 
most of her time preparing herself for the most important part of 
her duties: assisting community members in preparing claims, 
which can be submitted until July 13, 2022. 
  
The Coordinator is responsible for providing information to 
Kahnawa’kehró:non on all matters related to the Indian Day 
School Settlement agreement. Due to the pandemic, she will be 
working from home for the time being. 
  
Louise can be contacted by email at louise.mayo@mck.ca or by 
phone at 514-793-0662. 
  
As previously stated, the Indian Day School Settlement is not an 
MCK initiative. The MCK is working with Kahnawà:ke 
Shakotiia’takéhnhas Community Services to provide community 
members with accurate information on this important matter.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical Contact 
Ietsénhaienhs Rhonda 
Kirby 
Lead on the file 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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